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Mr. William F. Caton =i <
Acting Secretary - &
Federal Communications Commission A p
1919 M Street, N.W., Room 222

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Station KKOB{(AM), Albuguerque, NM

Citadel Broadcasting Company

Biannual Statement for AM Synchronous Transmitter
(File No. BZ-940201AG)

Dear Mr. Caton:

On behalf of Citadel Broadcasting Company, the
licensee of radio station KKOB (aM), Albuquerque, NM, we are
submitting herewith, in triplicate, a biannual statement from
the licensee concerning KKOB’s synchronous transmitter located
in Santa Fe, NM which rebroadcasts the signal of KKOB. This
report provides information to the Commission concerning the

operation of this synchronous transmitter subseqguent to the
previous (June 16, 1994) report.

In the event any further information is needed please
do not hesitate to communicate with this office.

Sincerely,

REED SMITH SHAW & McC

Kdthleen A. Kirby

Enclosure

cc: James R. Burtle, Chief, AM Branch
(Stop Code 1800B2)
Mr. Gary Diamond
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January 28, 1995

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D. C.

Gentlemen:

This is the biannual statement which is required as a term of license for the AM Synchronous
Transmitter located in Santa Fe, New Mexico, that rebroadcasts the signal of KKOB-AM,
Albuquerque, New Mexico (License File #BZ-940201AG).

Since our last report (June 16, 1994), there have been no problems associated with the Synchronous
station operation. There also have been no difficulties reported to us concerning any reception
problems either within or outside of the Santa Fe area.

Sincerely .
am&f%W\Q

Gary Diamond

Chief Engineer

KKOB AM/FM
Albuquerque, New Mexico



